107 Selden Street, Berlin, CT 06037

Northeast Utilities Service Company
P.O. Box 270

Hartford, CT 06141-0270

(203) 665-5000

September 29, 1995

Docket No. 50-423
B13375

Re: ASME Section XI
GL 90-05

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3

Request for Relief from

In a letter dated May 23, 1994,'' Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(NNECO) submitted, for NRC Staff review, a request for relief from
ASME Code Section XI requirements for an interim repair in service
water system piping line 3SWP-030-344-3 at Millstone Unit No. 3.
Specifically, the leak is located at 12 o'clock on a 3/4" test
connection approximately 1%" from the 30" header connection on the
B train of the component coolant water heat exchanger service water
return piping. The piping invelved in the above-mentioned relief
request has been repaired in accordance with ASME Code Section XI
requirements, and, therefore, the relief request is hereby
withdrawn.

NNECO appreciates any effort which may have been initiated by the
staff. Please contact Mr. R. G. Joshi at (203) 440~2080 if you
have any gquestions.

Very truly yours,
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

FOR: J. F. Opeka

Executive Vice Presiden
/
BY: \LJI15; )17 KJQCZL‘V

D. B. Miller, Jr.
Senior Vice President -~ Millstone

cc: See Page 2

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
"Relief Request from ASME Code Section XI Requirements," dated
May 23, 1994.
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cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
V. L. Rooney, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3

P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos.
1, 2, and 3



